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ISSUE: BATTERY PARK CITY, BATTERY PARK CITY AUTHORITY, LOCAL REPRESENTATION 

On December 8th, 2017 State Senator Brian Kavanagh and Assemblymembers Deborah Glick

and Yuh-Line Niou sent the attached letter to Governor Cuomo urging him to sign

S130B/A4002A, which would require residential appointments to the Battery Park City

Authority Board. 

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/battery-park-city
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/battery-park-city-authority
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